FlexiVan Celebrates
National Truck Driver Appreciation Week

FlexiVan joins the American Trucking Associations (ATA) in celebrating
this year’s National Truck Driver Appreciation Week, recognizing the
3.5 million truck drivers dedicated to ensuring the safe and reliable
transport of goods throughout our country.

During this past week, all FlexiVan Service
Centers have been welcoming motor
carriers with refreshments, snacks and
small tokens of appreciation for the
important role they play in our industry and
communities.

"It's recognition for the hard work and
commitment these men and women have in
getting the job done - safely and on time. In
all weather conditions and hours of the day,
these professional drivers play an essential
role that often goes unseen, but is so critical
to supplying the various needs we have in
our daily lives,” said Greg Moore, EVP and
CCO of FlexiVan. "We thank them for all
that they do!”
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